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Diary Dates:


Wednesday 18th January- Squirrels class assembly. 


Friday 10th February- Term ends











After a brilliant term 1 and 2 we are looking forward to seeing the children make progress and develop in term 3 during the topic The Romans. 


� ��


Mr Brown, Mr Adams and Miss Poverello





This term’s topic: The Romans 


The children will be looking at the Romans. They will be looking at the way they lived, what happened in this time and the key people in History. 


�

















READING 


We are strongly focusing on reading as we do every year. It is important for your child to read 3-4 times a week. Being able to read fluently has an impact on all areas of learning. Reading books will be sent home and the children are expected to change books with a TA when they have finished the book. Please remember reading books and records on a FRIDAY. 


PE: PE will take place Mondays and Thursdays, please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kit on these days. 





Important information


All communication with class teachers are to come through the class email addresses which are below.


� HYPERLINK "mailto:badgers@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk" �badgers@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:squirrels@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk" �squirrels@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:foxes@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk" �foxes@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk�


Times tables


Please Practise and help your children learn all their tables. It is really important by the end of year 4 they know them all. 


� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://www.allsaints.suffolk.sch.uk/images/maths/Time_tables/timetables.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





Homework: 


Homework will be largely electronically based.  The children will have spellings that will be set via the Purple Mash online learning platform.  


Children will need to be fluent in all their times tables by the end of year 4, therefore they will need to use the TT Rockstars online platform to become confident, there will be regular challenges set for the children to compete in either against each other or staff.


In order to improve vocabulary, we are focussing on 5 wonder words in class each week.  The children will be encouraged to use them in their writing and speaking. Please ask your child what their wonder words are each week help them with their fluency. 














